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10th February 2023 

SATs Meeting / CGP Book 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

It was lovely to see many of you at our SATs meeting held on Monday evening.  I hope you 

found the meeting useful.   

 

Please click here for a copy of the PowerPoint slides from the evening. 

 

We are able to offer our pupils (and parents) the opportunity to purchase a selection of 

study books from CGP which will support your child’s learning.  The books that can be 

purchased are: 

 

                         
 

Each book retails for £5.95, but we are able to get these at a discounted price of £2.75.  

The bundle costs just £11 (you are able to purchase separately too). 

   

All orders are to be made through Scopay.  If you would like to purchase books, there will 

be two opportunities to do so.   

 

Order 1 – Wednesday 15th February  

Order 2 – Wednesday 1st March 

 

As soon as books arrive, they will be sent home with your child. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the upcoming tests, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher.   
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs P Burns 

(Acting Headteacher) 
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